
 

 
 

To: AmeriHealth Caritas DC Dental Providers 

Date: February 3, 2023 

Subject: Dental Provider Manual Updates 

 

Dear Dental Provider: 
 
AmeriHealth Caritas District of Columbia (DC) has updated the Dental Value-Based Compensation Program 
Manual, available at www.amerihealthcaritasdc.com/provider/manuals-guides.aspx. The manual contains a 
new sample scorecard for 2023, included below for reference. 
 
If you have questions about this communication, please contact Dental Provider Services at 1-855-609-5170, 
option 5. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
AmeriHealth Caritas DC 
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